

District of Columbia Government Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A Box 75115 Washington, DC 20013



February 19, 2008

Christopher Browne Director, Sports Initiatives & Business Development Greater Washington Sports Alliance 1725 I Street, N.W. Suite 200 Washington, D.C. 20006 Email: cbrowne@gwsportsalliance.com

Diane Romo Thomas Director, Community Relations Greater Washington Sports Alliance 1725 I Street, N.W. Suite 200 Washington, D.C. 20006 Email: dthomas@gwsportsalliance.com

Re: 2008 Wirefly National Marathon

Dear Mr. Browne and Ms. Thomas,

At our regularly scheduled Commission meeting on February 14, 2008, we voted unanimously to support the 2008 Wirefly National Marathon scheduled for March 29, 2008. We are particularly pleased with your plans to limit E. Capitol Street's closure to around three hours and to notify ANC 6A residents of race day interruptions.

We appreciate your efforts to encourage community participation and wish you much success with your event this year.

On behalf of the Commission.

Joseph Fengler, Chair

Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A

Cc: Tommy Wells, Councilmember Ward 6